

December 29, 2008

Restaurant Consultants, Inc. P.O. Box 141 College Park, MD 20741

Dear Joe,

Working with Restaurant Consultants has made what is often a difficult process easy. Your timeliness and attention to detail was crucial in allowing us to open Zola Wine & Kitchen on time and without permitting issue. Additionally our new 11,000 square foot Italian restaurant, Potenza, is set to open in March of 2009 and our experience with you there has been remarkable. This is even more impressive when you consider that this is a historic building just 2 blocks from the White House.

Thanks very much for all your help and guidance.

very intech for all your help and guidance.

historic building just 2 blocks from the White House.

Regards,

Dan Mesches

President & CEO

Star Restaurant Group, LLC

there has been remarkable. This is even more impressive when you consider mar this